
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
April 16, 2021  
 
 
Panorama Park will undergo Kern County Parks Improvement Project April 19 - 22 
 
 
Get ready to enjoy a new and improved walking path at Panorama Park! 
 
Beginning next week, sections will be closed to the public during business hours for 
renovation. Please be advised of partial construction April 19 – 22 from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
as part of the Kern County Parks Improvement Project. Guests are welcome to enjoy 
the park during this time, however, portions of the pathway will be closed. Panorama’s 
walking path will reopen entirely each day before and after business hours. 
 
Construction will conclude at the close of business Thursday, April 22, and 
improvements will be finalized by Friday, April 23. 
 
For more information on current Kern County Parks hours and operations, please visit 
https://www.kerncounty.com/government/parks.  

For additional questions, please contact Ally Triolo at (661) 308 -6805.  
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